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What can one do on One Tank of Gas? 
  
Why they can attend the 400 mile Antiques, Collectibles and Stuff 
event across Kentucky!  In four days, one can visit 60 communities, 
thousands of yard sales, discover terrific bargains in over 200 
antique shops, enjoy great entertainment and have a lot of fun all on 
one tank of gas! * The event starts Thursday June 1st and goes through 
Sunday June 4th. Sales and events are planned all along the route from 
Paducah to Maysville and back again!    
 
Check out our website at TrailsRus.com which includes a list of 
lodging, restaurants, antique shops, locations of multi-family and 
community-wide yard sales, special events and so much more!    
 
Just outside of Paducah, the communities of Reidland, Sharpe and 
Palma.  Aurora will be hosting a bluegrass festival, Cadiz antique 
shops will all be offering great sales and don’t forget to stop at 
Patti’s in Grand Rivers for a delicious dinner and enjoy the sidewalk 
sales of many of their shops downtown and the yard sales along the 
way.   Even Carlisle County is getting on board this year and will be 
holding yard sales along Hwy 80 near Arlington.    
 
Elkton is planning on opening up their entire square to yard sales 
and Hopkinsville has two large yard sales on each side of the county.   
And don’t miss the Civil War Reenactments at Fairview where they will 
be celebrating Jefferson’s Davis Birthday. 
  
As always, Auburn (who was voted “most ready for visitors and one of 
the friendliest communities along the route” is a must stop.   They 
will also be hosting their annual tractor and motor event for those 
who might just get a little weary of the shopping and need a break.    
And that just gets you as far as Bowling Green!   
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Glasgow will have some tremendous multi-family sales happening along 
the route and Edmonton will be setting up booths all around the 
Metcalfe County courthouse.   And don’t miss Neal’s Chapel Cumberland 
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Presbyterian Church and Greasy Creek Baptist Church which will offer 
sales, food and restroom facilities.  Campbellsville will have a huge 
area for yard salers and vendors to set up and  Lebanon will have a 
number of shops offering special sales and booth space  at the 
Country Convenient Food Mart.  Downtown Harrodsburg is always a treat 
and two “must stops” are Ward’s Landing and the grounds at Ichthus 
where there are over 40 vendors in one location with food, fun and 
pony rides.    
 
And check out Paris!  The entire downtown area will be offering 
sidewalk sales and special bargains in all their shops.   And be sure 
to stop at the antique store near Carlisle and at the Junque Man up 
the road.  And don’t miss Blue Licks Battlefield State Resort Park.  
Not only is this a great place to stay, they will have antiques, 
crafters and artisans set up as well as box lunches and barbecue.   
And last, or may be this might be first if you choose to start at the 
end or end at the start, you will come to Old Washington with 
numerous shops in historic buildings, sidewalk sales, yard sales and 
more!   All on one tank of gas! …Might take you another tank to get 
home with all your treasures and stuff you purchased.  :  )      Call 
(270)781-6858 to order your free brochure and map highlighting each 
of the communities or visit our website at trailsrus.com.    

 
*Estimated on a car that holds 16 gallons and gets 25 miles to the 
gallon.    

 


